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Melbourne Water is owned by the Victorian Government. We manage Melbourne’s water supply 
catchments, remove and treat most of Melbourne’s sewage, and manage rivers and creeks and major 
drainage systems throughout the Port Phillip and Westernport 

 

 

OFFICIAL 

Mount Waverley water  

main renewal project  
Asphalting night works - update  
We would like to update you that the asphalting works on Fleet Street due to 
commence from Sunday 30 March have been postponed and will be rescheduled 
at a later date.  

We will keep you informed on revised dates for the asphalting works and what to 
expect.  

Melbourne Water appreciates your support and understanding while these works are 
carried out. 

  

 


